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School-Based

Behavioral 
Health Services
Here to Support You

We know that this is an uncertain and difficult time for our 
families, both for parents and children. The Nationwide 
Children’s School-Based Behavioral Health Team is here to 
help support you through telehealth visits. A telehealth visit 
allows you and your child to remain at home and receive the 
care you need. Connect with your provider from your phone 
or a desktop computer. 

Please call us at (614) 355-8658 to schedule an appointment.

To learn more, visit NationwideChildrens.org/CareConnection




